
FUNDING REQUEST 
 

MONTE VISTA EDUCATION 
FOUNDATION 

“Make a World of Difference” 
The mission of the Monte Vista Education Foundation is to make a difference in lives of 

Monte Vista’s students by promoting the value of education and work ethic. To 
accomplish this, the foundation solicits endowment funds through gifts, testamentary 
bequests, charitable remainder trusts, etc., while challenging educational, civic and 
business communities to provide the encouragement and resources necessary to 

promote student excellence and motivation. 
 

The Monte Vista Education Foundation endeavors to aid Monte Vista School District 

students and programs which fit the mission of the organization.   Funds may be 

requested to supplement student and program needs.  The Foundation meets every 

quarter generally on the second Thursday of January, April, July, and October.  Board 

members encourage attendance at the meetings by any individual or group requesting 

funds so members may ask questions in order to fully understand the request. 

The following information is necessary for a group or individual to be added to a meeting 

agenda. 

Amount requested: $_______  Purpose of request: 
 
 
 
 
 
How many students and what grade levels will be impacted by the request? 
 
 
 
 
 
What other sources of funding have you and/or your group pursued in addition to this 
request? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Will the request fund a program or activity which is sustainable or provide some type of 
“lasting effect”? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please supply contact information so the Foundation can contact you or your group. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
_______________________________           ____________________________ 
Signature                                                         Date 
 
_______________________________           ____________________________ 
Principal Signature                                         Date 
 
 
Donations requests may be sent to:  
    
Monte Vista Education Foundation 
345 East Prospect Ave. 
Monte Vista, CO 81144  
 
Or e-mailed to mvef@monte.k12.co.us 

 
 
 

 


